
Wednesday 22nd November 2023

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

I am writing to remind you that we will be holding our family ‘school meal tasting event’ this
Friday 24th November.

We are inviting you along to sample the meals we cook in the school kitchen. The event is
designed to give our families the opportunity to taste the excellent food we offer our children
each day here at Woodberry Down.

We will open the main school gates at 3.00pm on Friday 24th November to allow our families
to make their way to the school dining hall. We ask that you arrive early to avoid
disappointment. In addition, we ask that you be mindful that food will be given in small,
bitesize portions and that we will give one portion of each sample per adult. The children can
be collected at 3.30pm on this day, as normal. We expect this event to end by 3.45pm.

In addition to this, please remember that each Wednesday, there are ten family tickets
available for Come Dine with Me. This event has been very well received by our families and it
has been great to hear such positive feedback from those who have attended. If you would
like to book a ticket to dine with your child in the coming three weeks, please contact the
school office. Tickets cost £5.00 per person and must be paid for in advance by card.

Kind regards,

Derek Hewie
Headteacher


